Smith

Report to the Board, Rattlesnake Gutter Trust
Annual monitoring of the David Smith Conservation Restriction

Note: ownership has been transferred to the David M. Smith Revocable Trust, Ellen
Doris Smith of Oak Ridge, Tennesee, and Nancy V. A. Smith of Carbondale, Colorado
Trustees.

On Saturday, August 4, 2007, we walked the boundaries of the Conservation Restriction.
What a lovely cool place to be on a hot August afternoon.

As before, the side boundaries are well-maked with white paint. The north boundary,
separating the CR from the rest of the property is, of course, not marked with boundary
paint but is easy to find. We located both of the northern CR corner posts.

There was a small amount of trash (which we will remove) along the road, but otherwise
everything seemed to be fine.

Mary Alice Wilson, Property Committee member, Rattlesnake Gutter Trust
Matt Kelty, Co-chair of the Board, Rattlesnake Gutter Trust.



